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NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY TO COMMENT 
DRAFT POLICY FOR TOXICITY ASSESSMENT AND CONTROL 

 
EXTENDED DEADLINE AND 

CANCELLATION OF ADOPTION HEARING 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the State Water Resources Control Board (State Water 
Board) will extend the deadline for comments on the draft Policy for Toxicity Assessment and 
Control (Policy).  The Notice distributed on October 20, 2010 required comment letters to be 
received no later than 12:00 noon on November 22, 2010.  This notice extends the deadline 
to 12:00 noon on January 21, 2011.  State Water Board staff will not accept additional 
comment letters after this deadline unless the State Water Board determines otherwise.  Please 
send comment letters to Jeanine Townsend, Clerk to the Board, by email: 
commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov (15 megabytes, or less, in size); by fax: (916) 341-5620; 
or by mail, addressed to:  
 

Jeanine Townsend  
Clerk to the Board  

State Water Resources Control Board  
1001 I Street, Sacramento, CA 95814  

 
Please indicate in the subject line: 

“Comment Letter – Policy for Toxicity Assessment and Control” 
 
ADOPTION HEARING 
The adoption hearing tentatively scheduled for January 4, 2011 has been cancelled and will be 
rescheduled at a later date.  
 
DOCUMENT AVAILABILITY  
The draft Policy and associated Staff Report are available on the State Water Board’s website 
at: http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/water_issues/programs/state_implementation_policy/index.shtml. 
The draft Policy can also be received via mail by contacting Brian Ogg, at (916) 323-9689; or 
email: bogg@waterboards.ca.gov. 
 
Please direct questions about this notice to: Brian Ogg, Division of Water Quality, at:  
(916) 323-9689, or bogg@waterboards.ca.gov; or Sarah Olinger, Staff Counsel, at:  
(916) 322-4142, or solinger@waterboards.ca.gov. 
 
 
 
 November 19, 2010           
Date Jeanine Townsend 
 Clerk to the Board 
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